
The message of Harmony Week is ‘everyone belongs’. We would like to  

invite you to join us in an explora�on of the idea that everyone belongs to 

cosmos, earth and spirit… that we all have this in common, and that this 

sense of belonging can bring us together. This is a par�cipatory seminar, in 

which we will work in small groups, and then rejoin the larger group to share 

stories of our own experiences and ideas for nurturing this sense of  

belonging.  

This event is part of a quarterly seminar series held in Brisbane called 

‘Exploring Ecospirituality’, hosted by the Australian Earth Laws Alliance 

(AELA), WiseEarth Educa�on, Earthlink and the Griffith University’s Centre 

for Interfaith & Cultural Dialogue. 

For more informa�on, please email: icd@griffith.edu.au  

Or visit: h5p://www.earthlaws.org.au/events/exploring-ecospirituality-

2014/    

Exploring Ecospirituality 
Harmony Week Event 

Free evening seminar - Brisbane, Tuesday 17th March 2015 - 5.30pm for a 6pm start  
Centre for Interfaith & Cultural Dialogue, N35, 170 Kessels Road, Griffith University Nathan 

WHO SHOULD ATTEND: 

People from different faith 

communi�es, academics,  

environmentalists, students, 

researchers and anyone  

interested in ecospirituality 

and the role it plays in  

modern life. 

 

HOW TO BOOK YOUR PLACE: 

This event is FREE but places 

are limited.  Please book your 

place by visi�ng our online 

booking system:  

h:p://trybooking.com/GYHC 

 


